Post of Head of Finance and Procurement of the office on missing persons

Since the post of the Head of Finance and Procurement at the office on missing persons, which has been
established by the Office on Missing Persons ( Establishment, Administration and Discharge of
Functions) Act No. 14 of 2016 has fallen vacant from April 2023, it has been informed by the letter No.
OMP/ADM/158 dated 17.03.2023 sent by Executive Director of the said office that an officer shuld be
recruited on secondment basis to that post.

02. Therefore, it is hereby informed that the officers in grade I /I of Sri Lanka Accountants’ Service,
who wish to have an appointment on temporary basis, should make a request through his/her Head of
Institute before 30.05.2023 to this Ministry.

03. Any clarification in this regard can be obtained communicating with the following contact number.

Miss Nayomi Weerasingha - 0112861 431
Administration Officer — Office on the Missing Persons

o L
P.W.Rajapaksha
Additional Secretary, Home Affairs
For Secretary, Ministry of Public Administration, Home Affairs, Provincial Councils and Local
Government

Telephone : 0112698672
Fax 1 0112693304
E mail : d.acsd.pubad@gmail.com



